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We welcome to rest…


In the second half of this year, we 
welcome:


David B, Pandy, Penny, Peggy, 
Betty, Russ, Mark, Pauline, 
Gordon H, Mollie & Vivienne to 
their forever home of Penlow.


Tree Planting Days…


We have almost 20 trees to plant 
with our residents in this planting 
season.  


We have arranged planting days 
on: 


Wednesday 21st December


Tuesday 27th December & 


Friday 6th January 2023.  


Please get in contact if you would 
like to be there when a tree is 
planted. 


Bude U3A…

Four Hugs Wide…


I learnt of a local project called ‘Four Hugs Wide’ - 
through one of our lovely Friends of Penlow.  This is a 
collaboration of the work of writer Dr Mireille Thornton 
and photographer Harry Borden.  Through portrait 
photography and poetry together they have been 
portraying personal connections between people and 
trees.  You will have all of course seen our incredible oak 
tree in Penlow Woods - this is our inspired connection.  
We are really pleased to 
have supported Mireille 
& Harry to further this 
extensive project.  Their 
work has already been 
exhibited both online 
and in galleries.  The end 
goal is to publish a book.  
You can click through to 
the website (on the blue 

text above & below), and/ or 
follow their instagram 
page @fourhugswide  


RECENT NEWS
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We were asked in the summer if 
we could help the popular 
group with a request. 


We are pleased to be planting a 
tree in the New Year in Penlow 
Woods for the Bude University 
of the Third Age to mark their 
40th Anniversary.

http://www.atlantic-rest.co.uk
https://harryborden.co.uk/four-hugs-wide/
https://www.instagram.com/fourhugswide/?next=/
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Open evening…


Thank you to those of you who 
joined us for our open evening 
back in September.  Sadly the 
weather was cloudy so we didn’t 
get to see the sunset that had 
been hoped for.  It was a lovely 
evening nevertheless.

very best wishes to you all, 
with love, Sheridon & Tom 

Wreaths…


As many of you know - we 
operate a wreath amnesty policy 
at Christmas time.  Families are 
welcome to place a wreath on 

loved ones’ graves.  I can’t stress 
enough though that it is only 
acceptable to bring entirely 

biodegradable wreaths, that do 
not contain plastics or glitter.  

Each year we receive wreaths that 
are not suited to Penlow.  I hope 
that won’t be the case this year. 

Thank you.

Change of address…


You may have seen from our website that we have now moved to 
Kilkhampton ‘for a while’.  Tom and I are building our very own eco-
friendly home in Woolley; but until this is ready, we have descended 
upon my parents.. lucky them!   


If you need to write to us the address is: Rockingham, East Road, 
Kilkhampton, Bude, Cornwall, EX23 9QS.


You’ll also being seeing more of Tom at Penlow as he will be dropping a 
day a week of his usual work in 2023. This means he can help with the 
never ending list of jobs here; and on burial days, as well as with the 
house build…poor Tom!

http://www.atlantic-rest.co.uk
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